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As a therapist who has seen the significant trauma and harm done by 

reparative/conversion therapy, I support the passage of HB 2458. I have seen 

evidence of this harm through the work I've done with clients. I have also seen the 

evidence of trauma by the stories of many people in my faith community that have 

undergone this type of therapy and been harmed by it. 


